
From: ENV E04   
Sent: mardi, 16 juillet 2024 10:52 
To: ECE-Aarhus-Compliance <aarhus.compliance@un.org> 
Cc: Delegation Geneva-Un [EEAS EUROPA] ; ve_env.e4.ares 
(ENV)  
Subject: FW: ACCC/C/2024/207 (European Union) - letter to the Party concerned - 
Ares(2024)5149305 

Dear Ms. Marshall,  

In response to the letter of 3 March 2024, please find enclosed Observations by the European 
Commission, on behalf of the European Union, to the Communication to the Aarhus Convention 
Compliance Committee concerning compliance by the European Union in connection with access to 
environmental information regarding the New Exploration Technologies project (ACCC/C/2024/207). 

We would appreciate if you could confirm the receipt of this email.  

Kind regards! 

Unit E4 Secretariat  

 

On behalf of  

 

Laura Gornicioiu 

Deputy Head of Unit ENV.E4, Environmental rule of law & governance 

 
European Commission 

Directorate-General Environment  

Unit  ENV E4 - B-1049 Brussels/Belgium –  

Tel:  

 

Website: http://ec.europa.eu/environment 




